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Playground Equipment.
When collecting children from school 
please do not allow them on the school 
playground equipment. This helps to 
clear the playground at the end of the 
day and prevents any accidents while 
the playground is very busy.

Eco Warriors
Last week, some of our school council 
members represented the school at 
Wirral Council’s first Wirral Wide Eco 
Council meeting of the school year.  The 
children enjoyed learning about the eco 
programme and sharing their ideas too.  
We also discovered how we could make 
our school more 
hedgehog friendly
from Greer at 
Jackson’s 
Animal 
Rescue.  

2FP visited Royden Park this week to 
learn about woodland habitats in Science.



Hot Chocolate with the Head
These children were invited to Mr Armer’s hot chocolate 

afternoon. They were nominated by teachers and parents in 
recognition of them going above and beyond or excelling in an 

area, not just academically. 
 

Well done to: Juneaux, Skylar, Charlie, Heidi, Olivia, 
Vinnie and Jacob.

If your child has done something that you feel is worthy of 
a hot chocolate then send in details to 

d.armer@newbrighton.wirral.sch.uk 
Thanks for all of the parent nominations last week, 

we take them all into consideration- 
looking forward to next week



Home Reading Champions

Well done to class 6TS who have the highest 
reading average this week and to class HUB2 
who have the most improved score.   Please try 
to read 5 times a week with your child - the 
results of regular reading make such a 
difference to them across all subjects in the 
curriculum.

Class % Class %

1JH 46% 4JH 72%

1BT 75% 4CH 89%

1OT 41% HUB2 80%

2FP 90% 5LC 91%

2SA 82% 5NM 86%

2RB 55% 5DC 57%

3NF 83% 6HC 81%

3RM 57% 6RS 76%

3LM 77% 6TS 92%

4LJ 82% Total 74%

Our  winner of a £20 voucher 
for The Vale Park Cafe is…

Maisie
5DC

Remember, all you have to do to be in a 
chance of winning our weekly prize 
draw is be in school by 8:50am… 

simple! 
One raffle ticket for each day. 

George in 5NM has been raising 
money for his local football club! 

On the 27th of October, he 
braved the cold weather and 
climbed Moel Famau, with his 

team, in Wales. The whole team 
raised over £1000 and George 

contributed £200 in sponsorship 
money. We are so proud of him 

and his achievements! 
Well done George! 



Christmas is coming and we know this can be a time of 
year that adds additional stress and pressure on 
everyone. We have the opportunity to support a small 
number of our NBPS families with gifts or food 
hampers for the festive period. If you feel you could 
benefit, or know of someone else that could, please 
complete a nomination form 
https://forms.gle/idMDgEBBJX91ufcv8

As supplies are limited a nomination does not 
guarantee a gift/hamper.

All nominations are anonymous

Merry Christmas 🎁

https://forms.gle/idMDgEBBJX91ufcv8
https://forms.gle/idMDgEBBJX91ufcv8




School Meal Choices
Week 2



Attendance
We aim for 100% our target is 98%

Remember that school starts at 8:50am and any time 
after this is late. Formal lessons start at 9:05 and the 
children need to be in, registered and settled for this 

time.

Class % Minutes Late Class % Minutes Late

Nursery 83.5 44 3RM 89.1 66

Poppies 91.9 102 3LM 91.7 0

Sweetpeas 96 5 4LJ 89.7 165

Buttercups 93.3 40 4JH 96.2 196

1JH 94.4 155 4CH 89.2 201

1BT 95.5 195 HUB 2 82.7 17

10T 94.4 115 5NM 93.9 58

2FP 93.3 12 5DC 94.3 75

2RB 89.9 143 5LC 94.4 234

2SA 94.8 45 6HC 92.2 131

HUB 1 98.5 19 6RS 89.4 27

3NF 96.7 0 6TS 97.4 0

Whole School

Whole School 
Attendance

  92.7% Lost Learning    33 hrs
   52 min

                                           Reporting a child’s absence
Please remember to phone each day to report your child's absence.You can speak to the 
office staff or leave absence reasons on the answer machine. If reasons are not provided 
each day, an unauthorised mark will be entered on the register. Punctuality is also very 

important, we now have a signing in screen for late arrivers and early leavers at 
reception.

.



Owl Awards

These children have been exceptional this week.

Nursery 
Nancey

Class 3RM
Poppy F

Buttercups
Edith & Noah

Class 3LM
Kainaat

Poppies
Lucie & Nola

Class 4LJ
Caleb 

Sweetpeas
Everett & Matthew

Class 4JH
Tahlia 

Class 1JH
Matilda A

Class 4CH
James B 

Class 1BT
Lily C

Class HUB 2
Jacob B 

Class 1OT
Nelly

Class 5LC
Lexie-Leigh 

Class 2FP
Dylan D

Class 5NM
Innes

Class 2SA
Nisha S

Class 5DC
Abigail

Class 2RB
Gabriel

Class 6HC
Rosie H

Class HUB 1
Alfie

Class 6RS
All of 6RS

CLass 3NF
Freija B

Class 6TS
Lillie-Mae


